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I object 
There are far too many houses being built in Whitstable ,I live in Tankerton and already the Herne bay road is much 
busier with the new housing ,the roads are all in a state ,healthcare /dentists are already at a push ,the old Thanet 
way floods when it rains hard ,more hosepipe bans in the summer ,loss of countryside and wildlife ,finally more 
sewage in our seas .The homes get sold off to London authorities taking it away from local people .I love living here I 
really do not want anymore building going on .I don’t understand how properties are built and get the roads are left 
in a disgrace ,like sea street where the big tile shop use to be and all the apartments got built ,that road is shocking 
!!!! 
Sent from my iPhone 




